
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 12, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
The North Richland Hills Police and Fire Departments are holding a toy and food drive 
to benefit those who are less fortunate in our community. Residents are encouraged to 
share in the holiday spirit be dropping off new, unwrapped toys and nonperishable food 
items to the Police Department or any NRH Fire Station. Donations will be accepted 
through December 20.  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed for the holidays on 
Monday, December 26 and January 2. Garbage and recycling schedules will not 
change. Monday collections will be made as normal.  
 
The December 26 City Council Meeting has been canceled. Our next regular meeting is 
scheduled for January 9 at 7 p.m. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Sarah Green in the Parks & Recreation Department. A citizen sent an email thanking 
Sarah and the city for the Signal Art Program. “It makes me smile daily.  Thanks for 
making my neighborhood cool,” he stated.  Many people may not know that Sarah was 
the artist who created the “Hollywood Cowboys” images that have been on the signal 
boxes for the past few years and she is also behind the creation of the new artwork 
honoring 20th century music legends.  NRH is very fortunate to have someone with her 
talent and creativity. 


